
 

 

17th May 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery – Reception Transition Meeting 
 
As you know, in September your child will be moving on to the next stage of their exciting 
journey at Oswald Road Primary School as they move into Reception. Although this feels a long 
way away the Reception and Nursery teachers are already starting to prepare the children for 
their move. 
 
We aim to ensure that the transition is a smooth and happy one for all the children (and the 
parents too!)  We would like to invite you to meet the team and see your child’s new learning 
environment. The first meeting will take place on Tuesday 12th June at 4.30pm and we will 
also be running the same meeting on Thursday 14th June at 9.30am for parents who 
cannot attend the evening session.  
 
This meeting will be an opportunity for us to tell you what we have planned in terms of 
transition and how you can support your child at home.  We will also be talking briefly about 
what changes to expect in Reception. You will also receive a ‘Welcome Pack’ informing you of 
your child’s new teacher. 
 
We hope you will find this meeting useful and informative. If you have any questions please 
speak to your child’s class teacher. We hope to see as many of you there as possible. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Deborah Howard 
Headteacher  
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Nursery – Reception Transition Meeting 
 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: _________________ 
 
 

I will attend the meeting on Tuesday 12th June  /   Thursday 14th June (delete as appropriate) 
 

 
Signed (Parent / Carer): _______________________________________ Date: ________________ 

 


